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-City of Osage Beach- 
 

City Code Changes Proposed – Public Review and Comments Accepted 
through September 29, 2023 

 
 

Osage Beach, MO –City Code changes to Design Guidelines and Design Standards 
regarding Storm Water and Drainage are being proposed and are available to the public for 
review and comment. Changes will be presented to the Osage Beach Planning Commission 
ahead of the Board of Aldermen’s consideration. Upcoming meeting agendas and scheduled 
public hearing information regarding the proposed changes will be available on our website as 
meeting agendas are finalized and completed.  
 
The proposed changes are accessible at https://osagebeach-mo.gov/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=468. 
 
Public comments will be accepted through Friday, September 29, 2023. Comments may be 
submitted to the Office of the City Clerk by email, mail, or in-person drop off. Email – 
tberreth@osagebeach.org; Mail or Drop-off – Osage Beach City Hall, Attn: City Clerk, 1000 
City Parkway, Osage Beach, MO 65065. 
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